
 
 
 
 
 

            

                
     

                

  

               
  

              
 
 

        

    
 

  
  
  

 
 

 
             

             
   

 
                

     

• The Student Directory will be an online directory again this year.

• However, you may request a PDF file of the directory for no extra charge.
Send your request to agossick@bluevalleykl2.org.

• If you do not order a directory, you will NOT have access to this information

anywhere else.

• You must order the directory when you register and pay your other school
fees online.

• Proceeds from the directory go to support the FBLA & DECA Business Clubs.

Information that will be included in the Directory: 

Student Name & Grade 
Address 

Home Phone 
Parents' Names 
Parents' Emails 

IMPORTANT 
The information contained in the Student Directory comes from the demographic sections of 
ParentVue. Please carefully check this information and make any changes in ParentVue before 
August 15, 2023. 

If you have requested NOT to be in the Directory through ParentVue, NO information will be 

included in the Student/Parent Directory. 
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